
 

 

 

HALLENSTEIN GLASSON HOLDINGS LIMITED 
Sale of Storm Business Assets 
 
The company advises that the sale of the Storm business assets to Blackstar Holdings Limited 

was completed on 30 April 2018 and the Storm retail stores are now no longer part of the 

Hallenstein Glasson Group.  

 

Mark Goddard 
Group CEO 
 
 


